THE UNIVERSITY OF NORTH CAROLINA

DEPARTMENT OF PHILOSOPHY

Feb. 5, 1960

Deer Dr. Ferrater,

Enclosed are forms for tax exemption for your plane trip here. They should be used at the time your ticket is purhcased, I'm told. One copy may be all that is necessary, but another one is enclosed in case your have to use a second sirline.

We are eagerly awaiting your arrival and papers. When you have your travel schoule arranged, would you please give me the exact time of your arrival, so that we can meet you at the sirport.

Still another question: some people in our television department at the University are interested in making films of seminars in philosophy for possible use as sids in teaching philosophy courses. At this time the entire question is quite vague, but it is possible that the TV people would like to start with filming the meetings at which you will present your papers. Would you be willing to have them do this? Of course, this is completely up to you. If you say "no" or if your preference is not to have this done, nothing more need be said. Since it is all so open a question at this time anyway, it may be that this problem will not even realize itself. I thought I'd mention the possibility to you.

Sincerely,

Maurice Natanson

Maning Nationer

18-11-60.